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2022 DISCONTINUATIONS OF WATER SERVICE FOR NON-PAYMENT 

 

25 accounts had a discontinuation of water service for inability to pay in calendar year 2022. 

 

 

This report has been established to comply with Senate Bill 998, known as the "Water Shutoff Protection Act" and approved by 
the Governor on September 28, 2018 (California Health and Safety Code Sections 116900, et seq.) which requires that the 
number of discontinuations of water service for inability to pay be reported on the District’s website and to the State Water 

Resources Control Board. 

 

 

 


